
September News

City of Beloit, Parks & Leisure Services

Hello Fall Season,

Softball, Kickball and Wiffle, oh my!

The fall sport season is here. Tuesday, September 2nd is the last day to register a
team. If you are interested, today is the day, call now! (608) 364-2890 x3. Team
schedules will be finished by 5:00 on Wednesday, September 3rd and can be viewed
from a computer or smart phone at www.teamsideline.com/beloit

Edward's Ice Arena
Opening Soon!

Brace yourselves, ice season is on
the horizon. Scheduled to open for
Public Skate on Friday, October 17th,
now is the time to purchase your
2014-2015 Ice Arena Season
Pass. Mention our email newsletter
anytime during the month of
September and $ave!!

Big Hill Park-Trail Improvement

Last week the City of Beloit Parks Department
finished trail improvements on a main trail in
Big Hill Park. If "the stone wall" looks familiar
but you have not visited for awhile, tis the
season for a hike. Big Hill Park has seen
many improvements in the last couple of years
including paved roads, the addition of a low
ropes course, cabin and maintenance shed
roofing and we are not finished! This fall
watch for repairs at the lookout!
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